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From: GSE-Courses 

Sent: Monday, July 31, 2023 7:28 PM 

Subject: Live Course Previews 

 

 
Good Afternoon HGSE Faculty, 

 
I hope you are enjoying your summer! I am reaching out because we are starting to plan for the Fall 2023 Live 

Course Previews and would like to hear from you regarding your availability. 

We will be collecting this information using this Course Preview Schedule Survey . Please submit your preferences 

no later than 2 weeks from today, Monday, August 14th. 

This year the live Course Previews will take place in the following rooms, all previews will be randomly placed into 

a room. 
 

Askwith Hall (Longfellow 216) 

GCC 1-3 

GCC 4-5 

Larsen G08 

Larsen 106 

Longfellow 319/320 

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

All the Best, 

Jill Hennessey | Academic Planning Coordinator | Office of the Registrar | Harvard Graduate School of Education 
| Longfellow Hall | 13 Appian Way | Cambridge MA 02138 | registrar.gse.harvard.edu | She/Her/Hers 

 

 
All the Best, 

 
Academic Planning Team | Office of the Registrar | Harvard Graduate School of Education | Longfellow Hall 
13 Appian Way | Cambridge MA 02138 | registrar.gse.harvard.edu 

 

 
This message is intended for the designated recipient(s). It may contain confidential or proprietary information 
and may be subject to confidentiality protections. If you are not a designated recipient, you may not review, copy, 
or distribute this message or any information it contains. If you received this in error, please notify the sender by 
replying to the email and deleting this message. Thank you. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=9CL6b2hFBUGtQy461HJpV5TqapQYllBBnEo2SOU-PLdUODhMRjVNUDlTUDRJVTc5T0JCQlVPMEg0Vi4u
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GSE-Courses <Courses@gse.harvard.edu> 

Tue 8/8/2023 1:57 PM 

 
 

 
Good Morning HGSE Faculty, 

 
I hope this email finds you well. This is a reminder that if you have not done so already, please complete the 

Course Preview Schedule Survey by Monday August 14th. If you have already submitted your survey thank you, 

we have begun building the schedule and hope to have the first draft out on August 16th. 

 

As a reminder, this year the live Course Previews will take place in the following rooms, all previews will be 

randomly placed into a room. 
 

Askwith Hall (Longfellow 216) 

GCC 1-3 

GCC 4-5 

Larsen G08 

Larsen 106 

Longfellow 319/320 

If you have any questions, please let me know, thank you! 

 
-Jill 

 
All the Best, 

 
Academic Planning Team | Office of the Registrar | Harvard Graduate School of Education | Longfellow Hall 
13 Appian Way | Cambridge MA 02138 | registrar.gse.harvard.edu 

 

 
This message is intended for the designated recipient(s). It may contain confidential or proprietary information 
and may be subject to confidentiality protections. If you are not a designated recipient, you may not review, copy, 
or distribute this message or any information it contains. If you received this in error, please notify the sender by 
replying to the email and deleting this message. Thank you. 
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